
PUBLIC HEARINGS 

The Freeport Planning Board will hold public hearings on Wednesday, August 7, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. in the 

Freeport Town Hall Council Chambers to discuss the following:  

1)  A request to repeal a Retirement Community Overlay District in the area of Stagecoach 

Road/Pine Street (See shaded area on map below - Tax Assessor Map 23, Lots 43, 45 & 49). The 

district was approved for Freeport Living, LLC. by the Freeport Town Council on October 17, 

2006.  The underlying zoning districts will remain. 

 
2)  Proposed amendments to the Freeport Zoning Ordinance pertaining to the Island District 

(Sections 104, 426.d, and 507). These required changes will make the language consistent with 

State Shoreland Zoning regulations. 

 

The public is welcome to attend.  Submitted materials are available for viewing in the Planning 

Department at the Freeport Town Hall during normal business hours. 

 

 
 


